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POSTPONEMENT OF SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING AND ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
MONDAY 16 MARCH 2020

This is to inform you that the Club’s Management Committee has decided to postpone the Special General Meeting and Annual General Meeting that were planned for Monday 16 March 2020 in view of the worsening Coronavirus situation. We are aware that many of our members who would want to attend the meetings are considering not doing so due to understandable concerns about Coronavirus risks and, in all probability, there would not be the necessary quorum for the meetings to go ahead.

We will inform you of the new arrangements for the meetings in due course. In the meantime, the existing Committee have agreed to remain in position until we can hold the SGM/AGM. Also, the Constitution and Membership Subscriptions will remain unchanged.

The Club’s other activities are not affected at the moment. The Committee is continuing to monitor the situation and we will advise you if and when any changes to our activities are needed.

We apologise for the short notice about the postponement of the meetings, but we hope that you will understand that we are trying to act in the best interests of our members in these very difficult and unprecedented times.

From the Management Committee
Rugby & Northampton Athletic Club


